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FOOD RECALL 
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Red Thai Satay Chicken 340g 
All use by dates up to and including 15/04/23 

 

 
 

Efoodz Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above product. The product has 
been available for sale online in VIC. 
 
Problem: The recall is due to Incorrect labelling resulting in missing 
ingredient (chickpea) and undeclared allergens (sesame and crustacea 
[shrimp])  
 
Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a sesame, crustacea 
[shrimp] and/or chickpea allergy or intolerance may have a reaction if the 
product is consumed. 
 
What to do: Consumers who have a sesame, crustacea [shrimp] and/or 
chickpea allergy or intolerance should not consume this product. Any 
consumers concerned about their health should seek medical advice and 
should return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund. 
 
For further information please contact: 
  

Efoodz Pty Ltd 
03 9933 6100 

www.efoodz.com.au 

 
 


